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6 January 2021 
 

Dear Year 11 Parent/Guardian 
 

Following the announcement from the Prime Minister of a new national lockdown, as well as 

the news from the Education Secretary on Wednesday 6 January about the move to Centre 

Assessed Grades (CAGs) for the GCSEs, we need to consider the short and medium term 

implications for the Year 11 Students 

Parents Presentation 
Mr Johnson and Miss Hancock will be holding a presentation for parents at 4:30pm on 
Tuesday 12 January to discuss the online learning provision for Year 11 students.   
This will be held over Zoom, the link for which is as follows: 
Click here to join the meeting. 
Meeting ID: 949 6826 4701 

Passcode: 358523 

In advance to the meeting could you please confirm your attendance as well as any questions 

or worries you may have. Miss Hancock will then address these during her presentation. 

Please complete the form here by Monday 11 January. 

Student Assembly 
Mr Johnson and Miss Hancock will be holding an assembly for all Year 11 Students at 
9:30am on Friday 8 January to discuss the announcement made. 
This will be held over Zoom, the link for which is as follows: 
Click here to join the assembly.  

Meeting ID: 984 0337 6472 

Passcode: 481002 

Miss Hancock has posted a form on Google Classroom for students to add any questions or 

worries they may have. Miss Hancock will then address these during her assembly. The form 

can be found on Google Classroom or via the link here. 

Thank you for your ongoing support in these challenging times.  

Yours Sincerely 

 
Mr A Johnson 

Headteacher 

 
 
  

 

 

 

https://zoom.us/j/94968264701?pwd=ZEFqNXFlOW8rM2lyUWxCdU01dmFjUT09
https://forms.gle/iXZrUsqnjVsWccSH9
https://zoom.us/j/98403376472?pwd=b203bGNmYkI5Rm1rcjQ5ZWk5bFBPZz09
https://forms.gle/xaMayeCvEcBBUCAh8

